

18th June 2025

**Dear Prospective Student** 

## RE: Sigma Sixth Transport Offer 2025/26

At Sigma Sixth Tendring, our ambition has always been and continues to be, to provide high quality and accessible education for all students in the Tendring area. With this in mind, we are pleased to announce that our bus route from Hall Lane in Harwich to our campus will continue in September 2025.

We are also excited to announce the addition of a new stop on Thorpe Road at Kirby Cross. This may be beneficial for applicants from Kirby Cross, Walton-on-the-Naze, Frinton-on-Sea and Thorpe-le-Soken.

The service will include one morning and one afternoon journey. The bus will leave at 8am with an estimated arrival at Kirby Cross at 8.25am before continuing to our campus. The bus will then collect from our campus at 3.20pm. We expect the travel time to be around 35 minutes.

For students accessing the transport services negotiated by the college, there is a highly subsidised rate. Daily tickets will cost £4 for a return journey or an additional saving can be made by purchasing a weekly ticket (5 days) at £14.

The bus service will commence on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. There will be no charge for the first week whilst we set up payment methods. Further details about payment methods will be shared following enrolment.

We wish you an enjoyable and restful summer.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S McKarry Head of College